
James Andrews
Sidney
LD 1373
Dear folks on this committee:  
      I am writing today to strongly urge you to pass this bill, as this idiocy would 
damage our electoral college process, which still has tons of validity in this modern 
world!   It gives Maine a voice, as it does to most rural states with smaller 
populations.  To do away with the electoral process would only allow corrupt, leftist 
run cities like New York and Chicago steer most national elections, and the rural 
states would lose out big time.  Stop this idiocy please, and support this bill! 
 
                                                Yours truly,
                                                 James Andrews
                                                 Sidney, Maine


